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ADDRESE REPLY TGO
POST OFFICE BOX 990
FARMINGTON. NEW MEXICO

April 28, 1965

Mr. E. C. Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Re: EPNG Well, Jicarilla No. 67-10
SW 30-25-5, Basin Dakota Pool

The above captioned well was shut in for maximum pressure build-up
on March 16, 1963 and remained shut in until April 22, 1965. A
workover was performed on the well and re-shut in for meximum
pressure build-up on April 28, 1965. We wish to keep this well
shut in for an additional undetermined period of time.

Yours wvery truly,

Area Gas Well T¢st Engineer




